
Jiv Daya and Anukampa Donations 2019 

The committee had agreed that all Anukampa & Jiv Daya funds collected during Paryushan 2019 shall 

be donated to “Leicester Children’s Hospital Appeal” and the “Leicester Wildlife Hospital” 

respectively.  

Thus, a few of us went to Leicester Royal Infirmary on 11th 

November to present the cheque towards this worthy cause. East 

Midlands is currently the only region in England without a 

dedicated, single-site children’s hospital. Your contributions shall 

definitely go a long way to help transform children’s services and 

create a state-of-the-art children’s hospital.  

On a similar note, we bought food, comfort and medical 

equipment for the rehabilitation of the sick, injured, orphaned 

and distressed wild animals and birds the wildlife hospital caters 

for. Amongst others, there were geese covered and traumatised 

by motor oil found in rivers. It was humbling to see the work 

carried out by the volunteers in caring for the animals before 

releasing them back into the wild.  

The committee wishes to thank all those individuals who donated 

generously towards these two charities.  


